Question to the Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member (Health, Wellbeing and Leisure) from Councillor Alan Ogilvie
I have received queries from residents about the recommencement of children’s gymnastics classes at Leyland Leisure Centre. They are aware that Chorley Council has restarted these classes as have a number of private clubs. Please advise when children’s gymnastics classes are due to recommence in Leyland?

[bookmark: _GoBack]In response Councillor Titherington has provided the following:
Serco have responded by advising that they have been in touch with British Gymnastics and it is felt that the guidelines available do not present a viable class structure. There are no plans at present to recommence classes. Obviously, the circumstances are constantly under review. 


